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Upcoming 
Events & 
Trips 

 

Tuesday 19th July – School 

Closes for Summer Holiday! 

Monday 5th September—

School Opens 

Friday 21st October—School 

Closes for Half Term 

Monday 31st October—

School Opens 

 

 

 

Word of the Week:  

You could learn some words 

related to you new topic. 

Books we are reading:   
Our New Class 

Spotlight Book: 

“The  Penguin” 

Show off your Spellings! 
Each week we will be focussing on spelling some of our tricky 

words correctly.  Please help your children learn these at home and 

they will be able to “show off” to their teacher. 

This week’s spellings: You could start learning the Phase 5 
tricky words and recapping the Phase 4 ones.  

Announcements 
& Reminders 

Reading Books - We are still awaiting the return of a  

number of reading books and dairies. Please can you return 

your child’s reading books to your class teacher if you   

haven’t done so already.   

THANK YOU– The Reception Team would like to thank all 

of the parents and carers for your support over the last year. 

Your children have been an absolute pleasure and the staff 

have really enjoyed watching them flourish across the year. 

We hope you all enjoy the summer holidays and we will see 

you in September.  

If you have any questions please speak to your child’s class teacher. 

 Summer family task 

New Topic! 

This week the children will be bringing home their new topic web. 

This will include details of all of the exciting things they will be do-

ing in their first half term in Year 1. You could start to explore the 

theme with your child and does some summer research. 

Enjoy the holidays! 


